
This is an annual trip that provides valuable learning opportunities for our students. We'll be 

traveling in a single school van, with the school covering the transportation costs. The students 

will be responsible for their hotel and food expenses, but we have a few fundraisers planned to 

help reduce those costs. 

During the convention, students will attend legislative sessions and seminars, explore a massive 

college fair, and check out an industry showcase. We also plan to take some industry tours and 

give the students a chance to network with FFA members from all over the country. 

This year is particularly exciting because four of our students won the State Dairy Judging 

contest and will be competing at the national level! 

 

-Laura Hayman 


